

Clare-Gladwin Regional Education Service District Board of Education - Board Workshop held at the Clare-Gladwin RESD, 4041 E. Mannsiding Rd., Clare, MI 48617 March 21, 2018 at 4:30

RECORD OF MINUTES

A. Meeting Called to Order

at 4:33 p.m. by Barbara Richards, President

B. Members Present

Lynn Grim (by phone), Sarah Kile, Clay Maxwell, Sue

Murawski, and Barbara Richards

Members Absent

None

Administration Present

Superintendent Sheryl Presler, Deb Snyder, Marty Combs, Ken Chinavare, Sandy Russell, Rusty Govitz, and Elaine

Reinke

C. Career and Technical Education Facilities: The Board discussed the following topics and how they relate to CTE program locations.

- 1. August 2015 Board-Established Goals for CTE
- 2. Considerations for Locations and Enrollment
- 3. CGRESD's Fund Equity and Cashflow
- **D.** Narrated PowerPoint: The Board listened to and viewed a narrated PowerPoint created by Christine Hammond, President of Mid Michigan Community College. The PowerPoint provided background information regarding Mid's financial status, the long-term relationship it's had with CGRESD, and rental comparisons of office space.
- E. Short- and Long-Term Plans and Recommendations: Based on all the information above, the Board discussed short- and long-term plans and recommendations for Administration as it relates to CGRESD's relationship with Mid and space for CTE programs.

F. Meeting adjourned at 6:11 p.m.

Sarah Kile, Board of Education Secretary Clare-Gladwin Regional Education Service District

Elaine Reinke, Recorder Superintendent